Ordinary Council Meeting 13/07/2021

From:

Sent; Thursday, 17 June 2021 11:47 AM

To: Jeff Burton <jeff burton@campbelltown.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: IRIS: PP-2020-3108

As a resident of St Helens Park | am concerned about the impact of having more vehicles
entering and exiting the main intersection of Kellerman & Appin Road. | have frequently had cars
pull in and out of the Seven-Eleven driveway with little or no warning. | feel that we are well
catered for with shops just across the road at Rosemeadow. | oppose the construction of these
shops.

Regards

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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